March 2017, Maintenance Board Report
From Director Jeromy Hoeldt

Here is a short List of current activities in the
maintenance department.

Aniak and Crooked Creek generators are ordered and
are currently in the process of being shipped.

Sleetmute front entry window was ordered and will be
installed very soon.

GMSHS Boilers serviced by Mechanical Sales with
assistance from the maintenance department.

GMSHS replacement heat circulating pumps are ordered
and they should arrive shortly.

Broken water line at Stony River teacher apartments
will be addressed today.

We have made several trips to Kalskag to fix frozen
sewer lines at the schools and at teacher housing.

We are involved in many other aspects of maintenance,
which we can discuss at the board meeting if the Board
wishes to.



